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We are organizing a symposium on the occasion of the 75th birthday of Francesco 
Calogero. The symposium is open for all interested scientist  and students; registration is 
free but compulsory upon arrival.

Topics: 

The subjects will include all lines that have roots in the work of Francesco 
Calogero. In his spirit we shall concentrate on new development and not 
dwell on "ancient history". Thus we shall see what comes up as new and 
exciting subjects from the participants.

If you wish to present a talk send a title and short abstract A.S.A.P. but not after the 15th of 
november to calogero2010@cicc.unam.mx. We will try to inform you if you  contribution  
has been accepted within 5 day of receiving it. If you wish to present a poster, please 
advise us by  20th of november. Some poster space will be available for spontaneous 
presentation. The 30th of November in the evening the birthday party will be held at the 
cave.

For more information please refer to the web page, send us an email. 
Webpage: www.cicc.unam.mx/activities/2010/SymposiumIntegrableSystems 
Email: calogero2010@cicc.unam.mx. 
Organizing Committee: Francois Leyvraz, Yenni P. Ortiz,Thomas H. Seligman and 
Andres F. Repizo

PLEASE POST

mailto:calogero2010@cicc.unam.mx
mailto:calogero2010@cicc.unam.mx
http://www.cicc.unam.mx/activities/2010/SymposiumIntegral
http://www.cicc.unam.mx/activities/2010/SymposiumIntegral
mailto:calogero2010@cicc.unam.mx
mailto:calogero2010@cicc.unam.mx

